
October 25, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Quarter 1 ended on Friday October 23rd. The second quarter starts on Tuesday October 27. 
There is no school for students this Monday October 26. Tuesday will be an odd day – periods 
1,3,5, 7 

• As we welcome back nearly 200 students to face to face learning – please review information on 
safety protocols and our process and procedures for this school year including:  

o Masks must always be worn, and social distancing maintained whenever possible 
o Lunch is at the end of the day at 1:20 
o We have free breakfast before school and after first block 
o We have snack carts after second block and lunch opportunity after third block 
o There is 10-minute passing time – automatic one-hour detention if you are tardy 
o Dress for success – dress code checked daily 
o Royal rules – be present, prompt, prepared, productive and polite 

• Our Fall school newsletter is completed and available to read on our school’s website 
• We are missing over 450 clinic cards – we will be sending home another round of cards that we 

need back for important contact information in case of an emergency – thank you 
• Meal distribution for our families will now be on Thursdays from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm at our 

school and other school sites – flyer on our website with details 
• Underclassmen yearbook photos for will occur for our face to face students on Tuesday 

November 3rd and Saturday November 14 for our My PCS learners. Schedule for our My PCS 
learners will be posted on our website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


